
MAGICC is an ACM Celebration of Women in Computing that provides an affordable, 
regional, small conference experience for everyone who celebrates inclusion of women 
and individuals with gender-marginalized identities in computing. The Celebration 
aims to create community among current and future computing professionals and to 
provide students with opportunities to present their work, build confidence in their 
skills, and learn from mentors with shared gender identities who have successful tech 
careers.

We invite submissions from undergraduate students in the following categories:

• Research Shorts: Short talks (5 minutes to present + 5 minutes for questions) 
about ongoing or completed research related to computing. This is a low-stakes 
way to prepare for a conference presentation, get feedback on work in progress, or 
practice public speaking skills.

• Flash Talks: Short talks (5 minutes to present + 5 minutes for questions) about 
projects that are not necessarily research. Submissions are welcome on any topic 
broadly connected to the theme of the conference. 

• Posters: 24” x 32” posters about a certain project. Submissions related to computing 
research, coding projects, efforts to diversify the computing field, or any other topic 
related to computing are welcome. 

• Birds of a Feather: Proposals to lead discussion groups centered around a 
particular topic. These groups provide an informal setting for students to discuss 
topics relevant to their interests and experiences in computing programs.

Nov. 1, 2025
Amherst College 
Amherst, MA

Submission Instructions: 
a 250-word abstract, the name(s), 
affiliation(s), and year(s) of the 
presenters:
https://bit.ly/magicc2025-submissions

Important Dates:
Abstract submission: Oct. 1, 2025
Acceptance notification: Oct. 8, 2025
Registration deadline: Oct. 29, 2025
Conference: Nov. 1, 2025

Questions? Visit http://magicc.acm.org or contact us at magicc@acm.org

Call for Submissions


